
September 5, 2025


To Whom it May Concern:


This letter is to request permission for a 5K run and 1 mile Fun 
Run,  to be held at Mullet Point, 13203 County Road 1, Fairhope, 
Alabama on Saturday, November 1, 2025.


The race will begin at 8:00 a.m. conclude around 10:00 a.m.


Included along with this request:


1. Proof of insurance

2. Map of the route

3. Letter from Sheriff’s office


This race is to benefit a non-profit organization known as Rudy’s 
Hands. Rudy’s Hands was begun in 2018. Rudy was a young 
Guatemalan boy who had struggled  with no real place to call 
home until an American Missionary living in Guatemala took him 
in. Mike and Sally Megginson, of Fairhope, got involved with his 
care as well, and loved him as their own son. When he was just 
13 years old, he was murdered in Guatemala City, Guatemala. 
Rudy’s Hands now raises funds to help kids just like Rudy in 
underprivileged Central American countries. 


Thank you for the privilege of having this run to benefit this 
organization.


Sincerely,


Rudy’s Hands

Mike and Sally Megginson

716 South Mobile Street

Fairhope, Al. 36532

251-604-2407


